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8 October 2014 
 
 
TO: DISTRICT SECRETARIES 

 EXECUTIVE 

 MEDIA 

 

 

 

CIRCULAR 60/2014 

 

 

 

WARWICK: BOWLS SA UNDER 25 INTER-DISTRICT CHAMPIONSHIP 

BOWLS SA UNDER 19 DEVELOPMENT TOURNAMENT 

 

 

We refer to circular 59/ 2014 where we requested applications to host the above events. It has been 
brought to our attention that discussion took place at the Annual General Meeting about allocating 
these events permanently to Bloemfontein. This discussion did not produce a resolution at the 
meeting to permanently allocate these two events to Southern Free State Bowling Association. 
 
The Executive of Bowls SA has therefore decided that we shall allocate both these events to 
Bloemfontein for 2016/2017 pending a resolution being proposed at the next Annual General Meeting 
to make this a permanent feature. 
 
Districts are therefore not required to apply to host these events as requested in circular 59. 
 
 
 

 
 

 

JOHN RAVENSCROFT 

OPERATIONS MANAGER. 


